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July 20, 2016 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

I would like to welcome you and your family to the East Allegheny Junior/Senior High School 

by extending an invitation to our building orientation to be held on Monday, August 29, 2016 at 

6:30 p.m. in the auditorium.  This Orientation Meeting is for all students and their families from 

incoming grades 7, 8, and 9 and any other student and family new to the Junior/Senior High 

School.   

  

We encourage you and your child to attend this program together.  We will be discussing 

subjects related to our academic program, tutorial services, transportation, student services, 

extra-curricular opportunities and general school policies.  We will have several of our National 

Honor Society students available to escort you for a tour of the building so that your son or 

daughter can become familiar with their new surroundings.  

 

In answer to some of the questions many of you have been asking: 

 

 There were no summer work packets distributed this year.  Since we have received 

positive comments and requests regarding the summer work, we will revisit this practice 

for the summer of 2017.   

 

 The “rotation” classes to supplement our Junior High core classes have been reduced, 

therefore we did not require the course selection process for these classes.  This reduction 

allowed for the increase in availability for honors sections in the core subjects.      

 

I hope that you and your family are enjoying your summer vacation together.  As a reminder, the 

new school year begins on Tuesday, September 6, 2016.    

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday, August 29, 2016! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark Draskovich 

Junior High Principal and 

Director of Pupil Services 
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